I can't believe it's been another month gone by and at the same time, where did the time go?

This month, we finally got our books in the mail to South Africa. After selling and getting rid of 3/4 of
our books, we still had over 100 pounds left that we just couldn't part with. Christian books are hard to
come by and very expensive in South Africa. We mailed 3 boxes, costing about $373. So far 2 of the
boxes have shown up, we're still hoping the third one shows up. They were all mailed the same day.
All our other belongings have been sold except what will fit in 4 suitcases, and what we have parceled
out to friends and family who plan on visiting in the coming years, and they will bring those items with
them.

The house has been up for sale for about a month. We have had 3 open houses. So far we have had
lookers but no offers. So we need prayer for that.

You are all invited to attend Paul's ordination ceremony on Sunday December 9th at 3 pm at Cedar
Ridge Christian Church in Broken Arrow Oklahoma. We are hoping to have cake and punch afterward,

all the details have not been worked out yet, but we have a date now.

We also may have our housing worked out for South Africa. We had a phone call today letting us
know that the apartment that the church owns in the local town will be vacant in a few months. So it's
a strong possibility that we will be living there. It's close to town, which cuts down on travel time,
cutting gas costs and being closer to the squatter village where we will be working.

I think that's about all for this month.
God Bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



